Rice, Andrew

From: Marie Wilkinson <mawilkinsonl@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 9:28 AM

To: Rice, Andrew

Subject: Case HDP-2018-0275-307 Leland Street

Good morning Mr. Rice,

Thank you for speaking with me concerning the Public Hearing on June 25. Due to the short notice | am unable to
attend.

| object to the application for a demolition permit by Drenner Group on the grounds that the property may have
historical significance. As a Board Director of the 1940 Air Terminal Museum | am passionate about preserving history.
Austin is so important to Texas history. | do not want the city turned into a "cookie cutter" modern city that will be ugly
in a short time. Please save some grace, elegance and history for now and the future!

Marie Wilkinson

20503 Atascocita Shores Dr.

Humble 77346

Austin address: 2215 Post Rd., #1068.

Sent from my iPhone



